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Stanton Bridge Primary School Newsletter 

Greetings, this letter is to inform you about the 
Year 3’s education over the Autumn term. 

The Year 3 team consists of our teachers: Miss 
Dhothar, Miss Begum, Mrs Kazcor and Mrs 
Dhasi.  

 English  

In English, we have been looking at the story of 
Charlie and The Chocolate Factory. We wrote 
a setting description, as well as a narrative 
about the story. The children enjoyed watching 
and reading parts of the story, which they then 
implemented to their work.  

  

 

Mathematics   

In Mathematics, we have been looking at number 
and place value. The children have used their 
knowledge of place value to further develop the 
skill of recognizing what a digit represents,  

 

Science 

In science, we have been learning about Forces 
and Magnets. This included carrying out 
numerous investigations, that entailed planning, 
conducting and concluding. The children really 
enjoyed finding out answers themselves through 
hands-on learning! 
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P.E 

In P.E, we have been learning skills within 
Basketball. The children have enjoyed learning 
the skills of dribbling, passing and generally 
using space effectively with Mr. Ali.   

 

R.E 

During R.E, we learnt about what different 
people believe about God. The main religions we 
focused on were Christianity, Hinduism and 
Islam. The children were very intrigued to 
learn about the different religions. 

 

Geography. 

In Geography we have been comparing the 
human and physical features of Rio de 
Janeiro and Birmingham. The children went 
on a globetrot around Birmingham City Centre 
and identify the various features of the city.  

 

Computing. 

This half term we have been looking at 
surveys. Initially this included evaluating 
survey features. This led onto children 
creating, completing, presenting and analyzing 
surveys of their own.      

 

French. 

This half term in French, the children have 
been looking at how to introduce themselves, 
ask simple questions and were able to produce 
a short recording of a conversation with a 
peer.  
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Home Learning 
In our Year 3 
home learning we 
have been revising: 
Mathematics, 
English and 
reading skills. This 
has helped us 
consolidate our 
learning and 
become better 
learners. 
 
Spellings 
It is crucial to 
learn and 
memorise your 
spellings. Due to 
the fact that it 
will enable you to 
effectively learn 
the spelling 
patterns needed 
for your writing.  


